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Meeting Date:  July 15, 2014 
 
Applicant: Elizabeth Newland, Landscape Architect 
 
Application Number: H14-01-1029 
 
Address:   #200 William Street 
   
Description of Work: Five Adam Russell sculptures and 3 John Martini 

sculptures as part of Art in Public Places. 
 
Site Facts: The design is part of a requirement for Major 

Development Plans where 1% of the cost of the 
project will contribute to Arts in Public Places. The 
site is actually under construction. The developer 
opted to select the art work that will be installed in 
the site. 

 
Guidelines Cited in 
Review: New Construction (pages 38-38a).  
 
     

Staff Analysis 
 
The Certificate of Appropriateness proposes the installation of sculptures made 
by two artists in two different areas on the site. The first group of sculptures to 
be reviewed are proposed to be located facing Margaret Street and as part of the 
main entrance to the new hotel. The five sculptures are from artist Adam 
Russell and are titled Watchover of the Navigator. The sculptures are cylindrical 
in footprint extending approximately 7 feet. The polychromatic sculptures will 
be handmade in five pieces made of fire stoneware tile clay and will be standing 
over coral limestone bases that fluctuate in heights. Each sculpture will have a 
sculpture of a pelican at the top. The plan also proposes as part of the 
installation that a garden wall that will serve as a backdrop to the sculptures be 
painted with different widths of gray stripes. 
 
The second group of sculptures is from artist John Martini. The sculptures, The 
Marsh Rabbit, Bird and The Key Deer, represent three of the local inhabitants 
from the Florida Keys. The sculptures are made of steal and their height is 
approximately 7 feet. This group of sculptures will be located in the proposed 
sculpture park that will be facing Lazy Way.  
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All the installations will be illuminated with spotlights that will be installed 
flush in the floor with MR16 – 35 watts halogen lamps. The proposed sculptures 
received approval from Art and Public Places Board in June 2014. 
 
 
 

Consistency with Guidelines 
 

1. Although the guidelines are not specific on sculptures these art work 
can be considered structures. The scale, materials and proposed 
location are harmonious to their environment.  
 

2. The proposed sculptures will not obscure or oversize any structure in 
the area. 

 
3. The proposed art work will add visual quality to the area and its 

surroundings and will give a sense of pedestrian scale, understanding 
that they will be on a site where a hotel will be the main structure.  
 

 
It is staff’s opinion that the proposed sculptures are consistent with guidelines 
specific to structures. The art pieces will give an urban accent much needed to 
the area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




































































































